University Police are investigating a report of a burglary of a residence hall room at Albright Residence Hall. There was no forced entry as the room was unlocked. Please remember to lock your rooms/offices when leaving even if for a few minutes. If you have any information regarding this incident please call University Police at 828-227-7301. Thanks WCU Police Department 
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